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Signing of a Memorandum of Understanding
between the Central Office of Measures and the
Czech Metrology Institute

At the invitation of the Director General of the Czech Metrology Institute on 11-13 July
2011 a delegation from the Central Office of Measures paid a visit in Prague. On 12
July 2011 Ms. Janina Maria Popowska, President of the Central Office of Measures, and
Mr. Pavel Klenovsky, Director General of the Czech Metrology Institute, signed the
Memorandum of Understanding on cooperation in the field of metrology.


